ARRIVAL to Report Second Quarter 2023 Business Updates in Early September 2023
August 14, 2023
LUXEMBOURG, Aug. 14, 2023 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- Arrival (Nasdaqg: ARVL) (“Arrival” or the “Company”), inventor of a uniqgue new method

of design and production of electric vehicles, today announced that it intends to hold a business update for the second quarter of 2023 in early
September 2023.

The Company will announce the exact date and time of the update at which it will host a corresponding webinar in due course. The live webinar will be
accessible on the Company’s website at jnvestors.arrival.com.

About Arrival

Arrival’'s mission is to master a radically more efficient New Method to design, produce, sell and service purpose-built electric vehicles, to support a
world where cities are free from fossil fuel vehicles. Arrival's in-house technologies enable a unique approach to producing vehicles using rapidly-
scalable, local Microfactories. Arrival (Nasdag: ARVL) is a joint stock company governed by Luxembourg law.

Forward-Looking Statements

This press release contains certain forward-looking statements within the meaning of the federal securities laws related to the timing of the business
update. Such statements are made pursuant to the safe harbor provisions of the Private Securities Litigation Reform Act of 1995 and are based on
management’s belief based on currently available. Forward-looking statements are predictions, projections and other statements about future events
that are based on current expectations and assumptions and, as a result, are subject to risks and uncertainties. Accordingly, readers are cautioned not
to put undue reliance on forward-looking statements as they are subject to numerous uncertainties and factors, all of which are difficult to predict.
Except as required by applicable law, Arrival assumes no obligation to and does not intend to update or revise these forward-looking statements after
the date of this press release, whether as a result of new information, future events, or otherwise. In light of these risks and uncertainties, you should
keep in mind that any event described in a forward-looking statement made in this press release or elsewhere might not occur.

Contacts:
For Arrival

Media
pr@arrival.com

Investors

Cody Slach and Tom Colton
Gateway Group
949-574-3860

ARVI @gateway-grp.com

IR@arrival.com


https://www.globenewswire.com/Tracker?data=y8WHGsDUh-UdKnjdorxHPO17p1yE3tm9lUinxogFHqwBGNB0MPVL6EutCJGddvWU1kNFNL0kS42Tym30HoISsA==
https://www.globenewswire.com/Tracker?data=av8pImqxtd-IdP5j4xRiqp-hzHsCZSCkXlZg3qrH5scqqFBggLvWvUuao7XuDKLNmUrDnq-QhjYXcZ1yiwrGLglaGz03fSDqIRk2dN4hMSVFfG7D7ncxU3W0D2Ku194zcPq-W5aW9yufvsrLMD-bMTStwyGTtwdExubd57ULrvMarPemajw9LaFkhIBs0HpgdTcT8ssGIDOWa4_Yxc_ISA7uqVqagyhZkMFXizwj_GYxbILUhOpYAwDWCZanH3W3skVTDGQO1EehW9Ym5sGdTQ==
https://www.globenewswire.com/Tracker?data=mm7JkPiHadSE_dMgNg-ohaZWnwlx2BatJK3e9-3azjdPz5ERP0FuWQFEN4cq9WQC-3gmaCFqgoQyqhguO4pmkA==
https://www.globenewswire.com/Tracker?data=KcwbwvjYqRdwAuNoopshg6kVs7zOuCMOwgV0-EZyTdzCzzyUfPGiDevJXZ6YC_tOzxjHWxCt12TWKsXIp-sSVnxuEKJHRAmoscIHHMce1Sw=
https://www.globenewswire.com/Tracker?data=2JmxoG42LRFXLV8JZCu18wsFqfTj53AI6KiaSWg4wLvNiV8eNmLT9K8oNICPp_g6YZnxwETko525_pUJG1Hb7g==

